
HIGH COMMISSION OF INDIA
KUALA LUMPUR

Date: 13 June, 2023

Beware of Fake Indian E-Visa Websites

Attention of the public is invited to the prevalence of a number of
fake/fraudulent websites claiming to provide Indian E-visa services. In order
to mislead applicants, some of these websites even mimic the websites of the
Government of India for E-visa application.

2. Applicants are hereby advised that the only website to apply for
Indian E-visa is https://www.indianvisaonline.gov.in. Applicants are
requested to exercise caution and not applying on any other website for
E-visa services. Please find attached a list of fake/fraudulent web URLs
offering Indian e-Visa services.

3. Kindly note that E-visa is handled directly by the competent authority in
India and does not fall within the purview of the High Commission of India in
Kuala Lumpur. For any queries pertaining to E-Visa, please email at
indian-evisa@gov.in.
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